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Comments: As  a person who grew up in Alpine and Calaveras counties, I adamantly oppose closing any more

public lands to snowmobiles or any other type of recreation. The businesses and livelihoods of many families in

this community rely on the revenue from tourists who come seeking outdoor adventure, this includes

snowmobiling and back country access. Please do not move forward with this proposal .


